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Our Ref:  JNE/AH 

 

6TH October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

YEAR 7 COVENTRY UNIVERSITY VISITS 

 

We are delighted to be able to offer all Year 7 pupils a trip to Coventry University as part of their 

Careers Programme, which is designed to explore future choices and careers. 

 

At the Midland Academies Trust, we believe that thinking about future careers and developing work 

related skills begins when you join one of our schools in Year 7. Providing opportunities to explore 

new options is part of making informed and aspirational career decisions.   

 

There is no cost for pupils to go on this visit and food will be provided for all pupils on the day. 

 

There are four planned visits for pupils in Year 7 this year on the following dates: 

Monday 18th October 2021 

Tuesday 23rd October 2021 

Wednesday 2nd February 2022 

Thursday 10th March 2022 

 

Letters for our first visit will be given out by the end of this week.  If your child is not on this visit then 

please do not worry as they will be included on the visits we have planned later in the year.  There will 

be an additional visit for any pupils who miss the visits due to illness.  The date of this is yet to be 

confirmed. 

 

Please look at for the letters for the University Visits. You will receive these through our WEDUC app.  

Consent and medical forms will be returned via links on the letter.  Please can these be returned 

swiftly as your child will not be able to go on the visit without a completed medical and consent form. 

 

We look forward to taking your child to Coventry University this year.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joe Newton 

Assistant Principal 

 


